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WCIRB September 1, 2025 Pure Premium Rate Filing 
 
On April 30, 2025, the Workers’ Compensation Insurance Rating Bureau of California (WCIRB) submitted 
the September 1, 2025 Pure Premium Rate Filing to the California Insurance Commissioner (CDI File No. 
REG-2025-00007). It was subsequently discovered that two of the advisory pure premium rates included 
in Section A of the filing were computed in error.1 The correction only impacts the computation of the two 
classification rates and does not impact the WCIRB’s proposed overall pure premium rate change, or any 
other information included in the filing. The corrected table of proposed pure premium rates has been 
submitted to the CDI and entered into the record. A complete copy of the filing with the corrected rate 
table as well as the corrected rate table in Excel or csv format may be viewed or downloaded from the 
Regulatory and Pure Premium Rate Filings page in the Filings and Plans section of the WCIRB website 
(wcirb.com). 

 
1 The pure premium rate for Classification 8801 is updated to $0.43 (from $0.38 in the original filing) and the pure premium rate for 
Classification 8808 is updated to $0.40 (from $0.41 in the original filing). 
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